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1st June 2007 WOO'21-02 

Re: Waste Review Application in respect of Derrinumera Landfill Facilitv at Derrinumera/Drumilra 
{Townlands). Newport, County Mavo, 

Dear MrMs Garrick 

I am to acknowledge receipt on 2210512007 of documentation in respect of a waste review licence 
application and cheque for the amount of €28,500. This letter is not intended and should not be 
construed as an acknowledgement by the Agency of a waste review application, which complies with the 
relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. The Agency will examine the documentation for 
compliance with the Regulations and you will be contacted in due course. 

The application and associated correspondence, including any acknciwledgements and notifications, are 
available to view on the Agency website at www.ma.ie/licensing and also on the public file as they arise, 
the public file may be inspected by any person during office hours ae the Agency's headquarters. Copy 
extracts from the file will be supplied by the Agency to any person, on request, subject to payment of the 
reasonable cost o f  making the copy. You are advised to refer to thi.: public file for information on the 
progress of the application. 

Your application has been assigned the following reference number: WOO21-02 and this should be used 
at all times when communicating with the Agency. Please direct a n y  correspondence in relation to this 
application to Administration, Office of Licensing & Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency, P.O. 
Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford, quoting Register No. WOO21-02. 

Yours sincerely, 

Grainne Oglesby 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 


